CITY OF FALCON HEIGHTS
COUNCIL RESOLUTION

December 12,2018

RESOLUTION ACCEPTING THE RESIGNATION OF STEPHEN SUNDERLAND
FROM THE CITY OF FALCON HEIGHTS PLANNING COMMISSION

WHEREAS, the City appointed Stephen Sunderland in 2017 as a member of the City of Falcon Heights
Planning Commission; and

WHEREAS, on December 3, 2018, Stephen Sunderland submitted his letter of resignation with a last day
of service being the Planning Commission meeting of December 3, 2018;

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council of the City of Falcon Heights,
Minnesota:

1. That the “Letter of Resignation™ is accepted by the City Council of the City of Falcon Heights.
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